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No. 11-23/AATVS/2000/

The Expert Committee under the Convenorship of Lt.
Governor which met on 29.1.2002 vide Para 29 (v) of the
minutes has decided to request the Indian Navy / Indian Coast
Guard to help the Administration for the aerial survey of the .
Jarawa forest by the research team comprising of Scientists
from Zoological Survey of India and others.

Dr. T.K. Paul, Joint Director, Zoological Survey of India
is required to indicate the details for aerial survey. He is yet to
give the requirement. However, we may take up the matter
with the Fortress Headquarters to ascertain their willingness to
assist the Administration.

Draft letter is placed opposite for perusal and apprgval.

(S. AJAwaradi)
Director (TW)

3.4.2002
(C.F.No.T1-454)
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